Vicente's Cuban Cuisine

To: ABC Bartending School
From: Nic Vazquez MNGT. Vicente’s Cuban Cuisine

To the fine instructors at ABC,

A warm thanks from the management team at Vicente’s goes out to the
people of ABC Bartending School for training Vince, Myself, and the other bartenders
working at our famed Cuban restaurant. The training received by Mark, and Robert, at
the Madison Heights location of ABC, has given our bartenders a step ahead of the
Competition to ensure our guests pleasure. Now we consider ABC for all of our
prospective bartenders. So once again a big thanks to the people of ABC, for you are part
of our family too.

Sincerely, Nicholas M. Vazquez MNGT.




